The Janesville CSD is committed to returning to school on August 24th to the safest extent
possible. We are currently developing 3 models and working through the details for each.

On-Site Learning: This model would bring all students back to school with several
adjustments and accommodations made to the student day and schedule to limit potential
exposure and risk.

d Student movement will be limited throughout the day to minimize exposure among
groups.

1 Adjustments will be made to lunch and recess to allow for social distancing.

[ Increased sanitizing measures will take place in classrooms and in high touch surface

areas following CDC guidelines.

PPE may be required in highly dense areas where social distancing is not possible.

When masks are required they will be provided by the school.

Staff and students will be educated on proper handwashing techniques.

Frequent hand washing will occur.

No outside visitors will be allowed in the school.

No assemblies, in person fundraisers or class field trips.

Parents are encouraged to bring kids to and from school who would normally ride the

bus.

Expanded release options may be available for high school students.
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Hybrid Learning: This model would combine in person instruction with required virtual
learning. Students would be asked to come to school on certain days, and work from home
on certain days.

[ All strategies above and below would be in place in this model.
[ Teachers across the district would use common technology platforms.

[ The use of this model would be determined based on metrics and guidance from the
Public Health Department.

Required Continuous Learning: This model would require all students to complete school
work virtually from home.

Teachers across the district would use common technology platforms.

School will provide computers for all students grades 6-12 and families in need.
Instruction will be provided in both pre-recorded and live formats.

Office hours will be made available for students and parents to support learning from
home.

Participation will be mandatory for all students PK-12.

Printed instructional materials will be made available upon request.
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Transportation
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Families are highly encouraged to transport children to school who would normally ride
the bus.

No snack or drinks will be allowed on the bus.

PPE will be considered based on the number of riders and space available.

Students will only be allowed on bus routes they are assigned to.

Sanitizing of the bus will occur before the route in the morning and afternoon. The
shuttle for high school students to WSR will be disinfected between each route.

Hand sanitizer will be used by students when entering the bus.

Seating will be designated to minimize interaction and exposure between students.

We are preparing to have every student and our staff return to school safely and to the fullest
extent possible. There are several factors we will consider and evaluate on a daily basis to
determine the right model at the right time.

We recognize on-site learning will not work for every family based on extenuating circumstances
or personal preference. Required virtual learning will be made available for all students with this
preference for the 2020-21 school year. Please contact Mr. Meaney or Mrs. Pugh to indicate if
this is your preference.



